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At its October meeting, Academic Council approved the roster of members for Council committees for 2003-04. On behalf of the Executive Committee, I am recommending the addition of John Friedlan (School of Business and Information Technology) and Carolyn Byrne (School of Health Sciences) to the Research Board to ensure as broad as possible representation of our Schools on this important body.
